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COVID-19 – SECOND COMMUNIQUÉ 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT BY MADRID REGIONAL GOVERNMENT OF 

EXTRAORDINARY MEASURES TO CONTAIN THE COVID 19 CORONAVIRUS 

 

 

 

Madrid, 9 March 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Members of the Higher Education Community 

 

Please find attached the press release issued by the Regional Government of Madrid 

regarding the suspension of face-to-face classes at universities from the 11 March to 25 

March 2020, inclusive. 

 

We will issue updates and communicate the measures affecting the range of higher 

education community activities throughout the suspension period once we have received 

specific official instructions from the Regional Government of Madrid. 

 

In view of the misleading messages circulating on social networks, I would like to remind 

you to always consult institutional information issued by official sources. 

 

Thank you very much for your cooperation and understanding under these exceptional 

circumstances. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 


